Kerianne Poulsen

From: theressa@secheltdowntown.com

Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 11:41 AM

To: Kerianne Poulsen

Subject: FW: Request Confirmation for Canada Day, Sechelt, 2025-07-01
Attachments: 1 CAD Air Display Organizer Manual 2025.EN.pdf; Flyby Letter.docx

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Use caution opening links or attachments.

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Allow sender | Block sender

Hi Kerianne
Can you please provide a letter for the flyby.

cheers

From: No Reply <noreply-sansreponse@ecn.forces.gc.ca>

Sent: May 5, 2025 10:13 AM

To: sdba@dccnet.com

Subject: Request Confirmation for Canada Day, Sechelt, 2025-07-01

Good Day,

Thank you for requesting Royal Canadian Air Force participation at the Canada Day.

In addition to the information included in your original request, we will require the following documents:

For a flyby:

1. A letter from the mayor or town council of agreeing with the flyby altitude of 500 ft (template attached). In
order to seek approval for the flyby to take place as low as 500 feet, your letter must include the sentence

completed below with the following information:

The Municipality of "event town" is supportive of a flyby by RCAF Aircraft as low as 500 feet, for the "name of
your event" being held in "event location" for transit, practice and shows on "date".

2. A map showing the requested flyby routing (example attached).
For a static display with a helicopter:

1. A Google Earth image of the landing site that meets the requirements of paragraph 2.4.6 of the Air Display
Organizers Manual; if not landing at an authorized airport.

2. A landing authorization letter (example attached); if not landing at an authorized airport.

3. Aflyby Letter from the Mayor agreeing to a 500ft flyby -letter as attached.
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www.sechelt.ca

May 16, 2024

File No. 0230-20
Special Events
1 Canadian Air Division Headquarters
National Defence
PO Box 17000 Stn Forces
Winnipeg, MB R3J 3Y5

RE: Letter of Support for Royal Canadian Air Force Flyby
Dear Sir/Madam:

The District of Sechelt, BC, is supportive of a flyby by Royal Canadian Air Force Aircraft as low as
500 feet, for the planned Canada Day Parade being held on Cowrie Street in Sechelt, BC, for
transit, practice and shows on July 1, 2024 between 10:00am and 12:00pm.

Sincerely,

Kerianne Poulsen

Corporate Officer






